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Vic Hayes, Chair, IEEE P802. 11 
Lucent Technologies WCND B.V. 
Zadelstede 1-10 
3431 JZ Nieuwegein, the Netherlands 
Voice: +31 306097528 
Fax: +31 306097555 

Dear Mr. Hayes: 

• 
viajacsimile 

This letter is written in response to your letter of May 15,1996, which requested that 
Apple Computer, Inc. confirm to the IEEE that we will provide licenses under our U.S. 
Patent Nos. 4,689,786 and 4,661,902 with respect to the proposed IEEE P802. 11 
standard. In that regard: 

In the event the proposed standard is adopted and the standard cannot be practiced 
without the use of the above-referenced patents or without the use of any other 
patents in Apple's portfolio of patents (which have not been reviewed with respect to 
the standard), Apple agrees upon written request to grant a nonexclusive license 
under such patent or patents on a nondiscrinminatory basis and on reasonable terms 
and conditions. 

This letter does not grant any right to the IEEE with respect to Apple copyrights or 
other intellectual property rights that relate to the proposed standard. Any party 
interested in the license described above may write to Paul D. Carmichael, Director of 
Patents and Trademarks, at the address on the letterhead. 

Sincerely, 

V. Randall Gard 
Senior Patent Counsel 
APPLE COMPUTER, INC. 

Apple Computer, Inc. 
1 Infinite Loop 
Cupertino, CA 95014-2084 
(408) 996 1010 
Telex: 171-576 
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